Pacific Cup 2020 - Message from True Love

Thank you for a very fun event! I’'ve done two actual Pacific Cups as a
navigator (1992 on Discovery and 1996 on Fast Company). This year I
would have been the navigator on board True Love. Of course it was
very disappointing to not be able to do the real thing but this virtual
event was great “therapy”. It was my first on-line race and I found it to
be very realistic as a navigator. One drawback though was having to mix

my own Mai-Tai at the finish line! Hope to see you on the water in P-
Cup 2022.

Jim Brenden
True Love



